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The Hopi Tribe Pandemic Recovery Committee has now established a set of deadlines to submit project 
applications for the State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funding (SLFRF), as follows: 
 

• Certain projects will require the Request for Proposal (RFP) process due to the dollar amounts.  
Requests for Proposal (RFP) must be issued by October 18, 2024. 

• All applications need to be carefully reviewed by the sub-committee before being presented to 
the full Committee.  Applications with best estimates of costs must be submitted by the 
deadline date of November 1, 2024.  

• Applications submitted by November 1, 2024, must be finalized with the results of the RFP 
process by the deadline date of December 6, 2024.  Note that Committee will not accept new 
project applications between November 1, 2024 and December 6, 2024. 
 
Please note:  This is an application for Hopi Tribal Programs, Hopi Villages and Hopi Tribal 
Business entities on projects. 

 
Please call Georgia at 928-734-3391 or email Glomawaima@hopi.nsn.us or Racheal at 928-734-3392 or 
email RPovatah@hopi.nsn.us for questions.  
 
Thank you 
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